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City of Melton delivers vital reserve upgrade

Works to upgrade The Parkway Reserve in Caroline Springs are progressing well.

City of Melton Mayor, Cr Kathy Majdlik and local member for Kororoit Luba Grigorovitch MP
visited the reserve this week.

The $1.39 million upgrade project is jointly funded by Melton City Council and the State
Government through its Growing Suburbs Fund.

Upgrades to The Parkway Reserve will enhance accessibility, boost physical activity for
children of all ages and abilities and help improve social interaction and community
connections.

The work includes expanding the existing play space by adding extra play equipment,
including nature play elements, a basketball court, upgrading footpaths, grass areas and picnic
facilities, and landscape work.

Work is expected to be completed in December this year.

Quotes attributable to City of Melton Mayor Cr Kathy Majdlik

“Our parks are important to our community, and we want to ensure residents of all ages and
abilities can connect with each other, enjoy time outside and maintain healthy habits.”

“This project is transforming The Parkway Reserve and shows what is possible when Council,
the State Government and the community come together and work with each other.”
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Melton City Council media enquiries (not for publication): Elissa Haley — Communications
Coordinator on 0437 575 825 or media@melton.vic.gov.au
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